LDF

From: Correspondence

Sent: 01 November 2016 11:48

To: LDF

Subject: EHRC-CU08039 Warrington Local Plan Review - Regulation 18 Consultation

Dear Planning Policy Team
Subject: Warrington Local Plan Review - Regulation 18 Consultation

Thank you for your email dated 24 October 2016 inviting comments on the proposed scope of the
review of Warrington’s Local Plan.

The Commission does not have the resources to respond to all consultations, and it is not our
practice to respond to consultations on local plans or infrastructure projects unless they raise a
clear or significant equality or human rights concern.

Local, Parish and Town Councils and other public authorities have obligations under the Public
Sector Equality Duty (PSED) in the Equality Act 2010 to consider the effect of their policies and
decisions on people sharing particular protected characteristics. We provide advice for public
authorities on how to apply the PSED, which is the mechanism through which public authorities
involved in the planning process should consider the potential for planning proposals to have an
impact on equality for different groups of people. To assist, you will find our technical guidance
here.

Yours sincerely

Peter Stewart
Correspondence Unit Manager

Correspondence Unit | Arndale Centre, Arndale House, Manchester, M4 3AQ
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Human Rights
Commicsian Wachree N

From: LDF [mailto:LDF@warrington.gov.uk]

Sent: 24 October 2016 14:02

To:

Subject: Warrington Local Plan Review - Regulation 18 Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam

Warrington Local Plan Review - Regulation 18 Consultation

Warrington Borough Council is launching a review of its Local Plan to ensure Warrington is able to meet its

development needs over the next 20 years.



For the first stage of this process, the Council would like your views on the proposed scope for the review
as set out in the ‘Local Plan Scope and Contents Document’. At the same time, the Council is inviting
landowners, developers, the local community and other stakeholders to put forward sites which they think

could contribute to meeting Warrington’s development needs over the Plan period.

The Local Plan Scope and Contents Consultation Document and standard response form along with the
call for sites form are available on the Council’s web site as well as a number of evidence base documents
and Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report. These can be viewed at the website address below.

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/info/200564/planning_policy/2274/local plan review

All documents are also available to view electronically at Local Libraries during normal opening hours.

Alternatively, hard copies of the documents and forms are available to view and complete at the following
locations during normal working hours:

e« New Town House Reception, Buttermarket Street, Warrington, WA1 2NH

e WBC Contact Centre, 26-30 Horsemarket Street, Warrington, WAL 1XL
Please send your comments and completed standard reply forms to:

By e-mail: [df@warrington.gov.uk

By writing to: Warrington Borough Council, Planning Policy and Programmes, New Town House,
Buttermarket Street, Warrington, Cheshire, WA1 2NH.

Please return your representation(s) to Planning Policy, Warrington Borough Council no later than
5.00pm on Monday 05" December 2016.

If you have any questions regarding the consultation or would like any further information, please contact
the Policy and Programmes Team on 01925 442826

DISCLAIMER

The views expressed by the author of this e-mail do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of Warrington Borough Council. Warrington
Borough Council employees and Elected Members are expressly requested, to not make any defamatory, threatening or obscene statements and
to not infringe any legal right (including copyright) by e-mail communication.

WARNING: e-Mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or may contain viruses. Warrington Borough Council therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the
content of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.

CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail contains proprietary information, some or all of which may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It is for the
intended recipient(s) only. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail, please notify the sender; and then delete the original.
If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any information contained in this e-mail.

ACCESS TO INFORMATION: As a public sector organisation, Warrington Borough Council may be required to disclose this e-mail (or any
response to it) under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. All information is handled in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.

MONITORING: Warrington Borough Council undertakes monitoring of both incoming and outgoing e-mail. You should therefore be aware that the
content of any e-mail may be examined if deemed appropriate.



VIRUSES: The recipient should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Warrington Borough Council accepts no liability
for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. Although precautions have been taken to ensure that no viruses are present within
this e-mail, Warrington Borough Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or any attachments.

Our vision

We live in a country with a long history of upholding people's rights, valuing diversity and
challenging intolerance. The Commission seeks to maintain and strengthen this heritage while
identifying and tackling areas where there is still unfair discrimination or where human rights are
not being respected.

Legal disclaimer

This email has been originated in the Equality and Human Rights Commission, which is an
information and guidance service and not a legal advice service. If you require legal advice,
please contact a solicitor. This paragraph does not apply to an individual who is assisted under
section 28 Equality Act 2006. This email message, including any attachments, is from the Equality
and Human Rights Commission and is intended for the addressee only. It may contain information
that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy,
distribute or take any action in reliance of it.

Security warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet
email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and accept
this lack of security when emailing us.

If this email message has been sent to you in error, please notify us immediately by replying to
this email. The Equality and Human Rights Commission accepts no responsibility for any changes
made to this message after it has been sent by the original author. This email or any of its
attachments may contain data that falls within the scope of the Data Protection Acts. You must
ensure that any handling or processing of such data by you is fully compliant with the
requirements of the Data Protection Act 1984 and 1998.

The Equality and Human Rights Commission was established by the Equality Act 2006 as the
Commission for Equality and Human Rights.





